
This week, the children found out who their teacher will be next year.
We're really lucky at Barrs Court to have a great mix of experienced
teachers and those just starting out in their careers. What they all have
in common is their commitment to making sure every child has a
brilliant experience, no matter which class they're in.
As you may have seen in the letter sent out earlier this week, we have
a few staff members leaving us at the end of term. Mrs Ireland is
retiring after being part of the school since 2009—her dedication has
been incredible and she’ll be missed by everyone. Miss Pinnell will be
starting her maternity leave at the end of next week—we wish her all
the best and look forward to seeing her back in school when the time
comes. Miss Warlow is also expecting and will begin her maternity
leave in October.
If your child has a new teacher who’s joining the school, they’ll get to
meet them during the Move-Up Afternoon on Monday 8th July.
We’re also looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at next
week’s Parents and Carers Evenings. If you haven’t booked an
appointment yet, please do so through Arbor. Just a reminder—this
meeting replaces the usual end-of-year report, so it’s a great
opportunity to hear about your child’s progress and achievements.
And finally, tickets are now on sale for our Peter Pan performance!
Please get your requests in as soon as you can. We know lots of
families would like more than two tickets, so any extras will be made
available to buy next week. The children have been working incredibly
hard on the show, and it’s shaping up to be something really special—
it’s amazing to see their enthusiasm and talent come together on stage.
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Next week will be the last week that children bring home
books from school. Please make sure that all school books
are returned by Friday 11th July. This includes both library
books and phonics books.

We’d really appreciate it if you could have a good look at
home—in book bags, under beds, and in cupboards—to help
us gather everything back in. It’s really important that we
collect all books before the end of term so we can start the
new school year fully stocked and ready to go.

Phonics books are especially important, as they’re used both
in school and for home learning. If you do find any school
books at home, please either drop them off at the school
office or send them in with your child.

Return ALL Books







As  we approach  the  end  of
the  academic  year ,  we ’d
l i ke  to  remind  you  and your
parents  about  the
upcoming  in to-schoo l
de l i ve ry  dead l ines .

To  ensu re  de l i ve ry  befo re
the  summer  b reak :

Orders  mus t  be  p laced
by  Satu rday ,  6 th  Ju l y

These  o rders  w i l l  be
de l i ve red  to  schoo l  week
commenc ing  16 th  Ju l y

PLEASE NOTE THAT  INTO-
SCHOOL DEL IVERY WILL  BE
PAUSED AFTER  TH IS  DATE

OVER THE SUMMER HOL IDAYS.
THE NEXT  AVAILABLE  INTO-

SCHOOL DEL IVERY WILL  BE :
ORDER DEADL INE :  SATURDAY,

24TH AUGUST
DEL IVERY:  WEEK

COMMENCING 10TH
SEPTEMBER ,  ONCE SCHOOLS

HAVE REOPENED

P lease  note  that  i n to-schoo l
de l i ve ry  w i l l  be  paused af te r

th i s  date  over  the  summer
ho l idays .

The  next  ava i lab le  in to-schoo l
de l i ve ry  w i l l  be :

Order  dead l ine :  Satu rday ,
24th  Augus t

De l i ve ry :  Week  commenc ing
10th  September ,  once  schoo l s

have  reopened





June

Friday 27  - SCHOOL CLOSED INSETth

July 

Monday 7  &  Wednesday 9  - Parent/carer eveningsth th

Tuesday 8  - Move up afternoonth

Thursday 10  - Blue Area Ukulele concert @2:30pmth

Friday 11th July - End of Year Disco and BBQ
Tuesday 15  and Wednesday 16  - Evening performance (ticketed)th th

Monday 21  - Barrs Court Got Talentst

Tuesday 22  - Last day of term 6nd

September 

Wednesday 3  - First day of term 1 for childrenrd

Key Dates for the diary 




